' CSA WINTER FUNDRAISER - FINAL V
Dear Pine Hill Community,

One of the reasons we all love Pine
Hill is its commitment to academic
enrichment.

The CSA spends approximately $175
per student each year to provide
supplies and programs for Pine Hill
School. Funds raised go directly to
students, teachers, and our
community.

Will you join the 50% of Pine Hill
families who are supporting our
teachers and students this year?

We’re almost 3/4 of the way to our $21,000 goal and have one more week to raise funds!
Please help us get to the finish line before January 31st.

One of the ways that students benefit from the funding is through grade level curriculum
enrichment programs. So far this year, scheduled programs include virtual presentations
by Discovery Museum, a presentation by the author Marty Kelley, and NASCAR states of
matter and New England Aquarium presentations. Also scheduled is a recorder act by
David Coffin, an Ecotarium presentation, as well as presentations by Paul Revere House
and The Museum of Science. Also, all students will enjoy The Fourth Wall at an upcoming
All School Meeting. There is still more to be scheduled!

Direct teacher support includes reimbursements for classroom supplies, curriculum
support, teacher grants and appreciation events for all teachers of Pine Hill students
both in-person and remote.

Community support includes Community College Scholarship Citizenship Awards that are
provided to two graduating Pine Hill alumni each spring.

We realize the financial challenges that families face and appreciate any contributions
that you can provide. The CSA is a non-profit organization. Your donation is 100% tax
deductible and you can qualify for a match if you work for a company with a matching
gift benefit. Please contact us with any questions and thanks in advance for your
support.

Warmest Regards,


https://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/contribute

Royale Abrams and Tara Hourihan
CSA Co-Presidents
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